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Ref. No. : 20-AG-19-GE-TRC-B

4 March 2020

Subject: Postponement of Training of Trainers on Building Sustainable Supply Chains for Agriculture,
23-27 March 2020, Jakarta, Indonesia

Dear APO liaison officers,

This is to inform to postpone the captioned project: Training of Trainers on Building Sustainable Supply
Chains for Agriculture (20-AG-19-GE-TRC-B) and seek your continued support for the decision.

As you may already know, infection of COVID-19 is widely spread in the world. Especially in Asian
countries, the spread is serious. On 2 March, Indonesian citizens were confirmed its infection for the
first time. Under such situation, some participants cancelled their participation in this course, and
resource persons have difficulty to go to the venue.

Based on this, the APO and NPO Indonesia discussed and decided to postpone this course. This
postponement is necessary to secure participants' health and to implement this course with maximum
benefit for them.

We would appreciate if you could kindly inform this postponement to the participants in your country. At
this point of time, the location remains the same but the timing will be decided later. Please wait the
timing until further notice (PN revision to be issued). The APO would like to seek all the cooperation of
participating organizations as well as participants.

We appreciate your sincere cooperation.
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Hikaru Horiguchi
Director, Multi-country Directorate
APO
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